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Around Laronde – December 4,2020 

WINTER/CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

This year our Winter/Christmas Concert will look different. Mme Ziolkoski has been 
working with students in K - 6 using body movements to interpret songs. Teachers will 
be sending an email on what to wear next week.  It will mostly likely be red and green 
or black and white.     Once we have recorded all classes we will send out a video to the 
Laronde Community.  

SPIRIT DAYS  

Thursday December  10 – Sweater Day (wear your ugliest, tackiest, coziest or favourite 
winter/Christmas sweater) & Deck the Boards (classes will be decorating the boards      
outside their classrooms). The PAC has generously purchased individually wrapped candy 
canes for all students to enjoy! 

 

Friday December 18 – PJ (pyjama) Day! The students love this day.       
Wear your favourite or coziest PJ to school. 

 

 

   

 

 December 10, 2020 - School Spirit Day- Christmas Sweater Day 

 December 11, 2020 -  Early Dismissal @ 11:45 am   

 December 18, 2020 - School Spirit Day - PJ (Pyjama Day)  

 

 December 21– Jan 3, 2021  - WINTER  BREAK  

 January 04, 2021 - School Re-opens   

 February 15, 2021 - Family Day Stat  No School 

 February 19, 2021 - Pro D Day - No School  



PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL  

 

Thank you to all of the families who are dropping off and picking up properly at the front and 
the back of the school. We know that parking is very challenging around our school. Please 
make sure that you are following all signage at the front and the back of the school. Mme Niro 
has contacted the City of Surrey to review the signage and to get clarification on what the 
signs mean. We appreciate everyone’s help keeping our students safe. 

 

 

 

This means that you cannot park here. You can do an active pick up or drop off. That means the         
student hops out of the car and you drive off OR student is waiting for you, you drive up, they get in 
and you drive off. 

 

 

 

  This means that you cannot stop, nor park in this zone at any time, for any reason. 

 

READING SHOUT OUT!  

 

A big shout out to all of our students/families who are 
reading for 10-15 minutes, each day, in French. We have 
seen a big improvement in these students’ reading fluency 
and comprehension. Bravo 
les élèves et les parents!   

TIP: It is a good idea for 
students to reread books 
several times during the 
week. It helps improve     
fluency which  often leads 
to better comprehension. 
Once students can read   
fluently they can focus on 
the meaning of what they 
are reading. 

CSL/REPORT CARD UPDATE 

 

For teachers using paper documents  - parents these 
will go home on Wednesday December 16. 

For teachers using FreshGrade  - parents please 
make sure to check your child’s FreshGrade portfolio 
online. 

Please send your child with a     
water bottle.  Students cannot 
drink from the water fountains and 
it is important for them to stay hy-
drated throughout the day. 

 

EARLY DISMISSAL Friday December 11 @ 11:45 am 

 

LOST & FOUND BOX  

Laronde lost & found box is overflowing with lost items such as water bottles,  
jackets, sweaters, hoodies, shoes, hats, mittens. etc.  Please talk with your     
children to see if they have any items missing and ask them to come and check 
out the lost and found box.   


